Community members

Since so few members were able to attend the last Board or Community meeting . We , the Board of
Directors, find that it is imperative that the community know what transpired at both meetings.

The subject came up at the Board meeting about park security and it was voted unanimously that at the
present time Mobile Manor was in no financial position to take on such an expensive project.

Ray Kurowski and Paul Lacourse were asked to look into another solution. At our recommendation, the
board agreed upon giving the community members information on how to deal with problems on
security and also how to report to Crime Stoppers.

This is the only recognized and approved procedure that the Board backed up, it has to be reported by
community members to the sheriff or to Crime Stoppers.

At both Board meeting and Community meeting some members suggested that they start their own
vigilante groups patroliing the park at all hours of the evening in shifts. The entire board definitely said
that Mobile Manor would have no part in this as it was up to individuals to report anything suspicious
happening on their own property.

A certain individual has taken upon himself to start a security project on his own asking homeowners
for a fee that he would do security checks on their property. Mobile Manor Inc. has no part in this
whatsoever nor does the Board of Directors endorse this kind of activity as there is a no solicitation
notice in this sub-division.

It has come to the attention to the office manager and Board members that this individual is contacting
Community members to hire him for security and that he is recognized by Mobile Manor Inc.

This individual has not been vetted by Mobile Manor and it is not known if this individual has the
required license and permits required.

If approached, please use common judgement and if feel harassed or made uncomfortable please call
the local sheriff office immediately.

Mobile Manor board has already notified the sheriffs office of this activity and we were told that the
individual has to be called in by individual that are being approached by him at the time of contact.

Please use caution and get security cameras and motion lights for your property this is the best
approach for your own protection.

Thank you and be safe.

Mobile Manor Board of Directors



